

INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS AFL-CIO

SAM A. CABRAL International President

HUGH CAMERON International Secretary-Treasurer

THE ONLY UNION FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

Off The Party

November 21, 2016

The Honorable Jeff Sessions United States Senate Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Sessions:

First, congratulations on your nomination to be our next Attorney General. You can count on the men and women of the International Union of Police Associations, AFL-CIO, to be solidly in support of you.

We are well aware of your long history of supporting the fine men and women who provide for the public's safety. Your military history along with your tenure as an Alabama State's Attorney and State Attorney General give us great confidence in your proven judgment and integrity so demanded for this august position of public trust. We are also aware of and grateful for your leadership in the Senate. We know that you have a long history of supporting the laws that both protect the nation's police, and those that allow them to better protect and serve the public.

We know that you will demand excellence and professionalism from America's law enforcement communities, while at the same time, we are confident that you will be solidly behind them as they face ever increasing dangers from the unhinged few.

We look forward to working with you and your staff in your new position and also anticipate participating in the efforts to confirm your nomination.

Very Respectfully,

Samuel A. Cabral International President

SAM A Cabral